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Found out about this bill last minute and wanted to share my support. It’s important 

that we support wildlife because they can’t vote. And if they could they would support 

this bill. I can speak for myself and and all my friends around the state that we 

support wildlife and we will vote for elected officials who listen to our last minute 

emails.  

 

Cheers, 

Hemlock  

 


